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Dear World Aquatics Member, 

On behalf of World Aquatics, we wish to present our current position regarding the 

planned Electoral Assembly of the Kosovo Aquatic Sports Federation (the 

“Federation”). 

The Federation has informed World Aquatics that the upcoming Electoral 

Assembly will be held on 2 November 2024 at Hotel Sirius, Prishtina (KOS). 

However, in light of World Aquatics’ ongoing review of the Federation’s 

Constitution, World Aquatics believes that no elections should be held before the 

conclusion of this review. 

If the Federation proceeds with the Electoral Assembly, World Aquatics wishes to 

clarify that it will not recognise the results of such an assembly. Furthermore, the 

current members of the Federation’s Executive Board will retain their positions 

until the legitimate elections are held, following the conditions outlined in the 

Constitution, which World Aquatics have reviewed. 	

We remain at your disposal for any further assistance or inquiry.  

Respectfully yours, 

 

 

Brent J. Nowicki 

Executive Director 

Kosovo Aquatic Sports Federation 

 43 St. “Agim Ramadani” 
House of Sport 

10000; Prishtine 

Kosovo 

info@kosovo-asf.org and secretarygeneral@kosswim.org  

Lausanne, 21 October 2024 

Re : Electoral Assembly of the Kosovo Aquatic Sports Federation 
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